
Business support in Dundee – an update

The Boxing Day shift from tier three to four, along with the move to lockdown
last week, has changed the business situation and the need for support has
never  been  greater.  In  particular,  non-essential  retail  businesses  and
business premises delivering close contact services may now be eligible for
support at level four.

A one-stop information guide for business with advice from Dundee City
Council, support organisations, Scottish Government and other agencies can be
found here. 

If you are already in receipt of grants from these funds you do not need to
re-apply. The City Council will automatically alter grant payments to reflect
the change of level. But if you have not previously applied, or applied but
did not meet the criteria for level three support, and are now eligible under
level four, you should make an application as soon as possible, so do please
go to the link above.
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